Peggy and I have been thrilled to have lived in Berkeley Lake since 2018.

I have served as Vice President and President of the Berkeley Lake HOA. During that time, we
employed new technologies and security measures to keep our properties safe while
maintaining the things that make Berkeley Lake the great place, we all love.

I previously served as the President of the Bellingrath Commons HOA in Johns Creek where
we successfully dealt with wildlife management issues.

My father was a graduate of Emory’s Candler School of Theology becoming the District
Superintendent of the largest district in the Virginia Conference of the Methodist Church. My
mother was a chemist for Dupont and taught school in Union City.

I was born and raised in Virginia and attended Duke University on a football scholarship. My
NIL (Name Image and Likeness) payment was $20/month in the form of laundry money.
Times have changed. I graduated with degrees in Economics (Money) and Psychology
(People).

In my 50 year career in the steel industry, I have used innovative and out of the box solutions
and worked across multiple disciplines to address complicated challenges. I have been an
executive responsible for marketing, sales and multi-plant operations and in recent years
specialized in turnarounds and startups. I feel the skills I have developed in my career
translates well to the issues we have and will have in Berkeley Lake. We are facing many
changes going forward that will require innovative approaches to complex issues and the
ability to work across multiple agencies. As such, I recently retired and would like to
contribute my time and talents to” Keep Berkeley Lake Great”.

1 am excited to have this opportunity to be part of the Berkeley Lake team. My approach will
be to listen to the concerns of the residents and work to find transparent solutions to address
those concerns and communicate them to the residents. I humbly ask for your support.

Bill Lyons



